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For John Lively, 

Please support HB3971. 

 

Our “local” Sanipac, owned by Waste Connections, Inc., a multibillion dollar, Texas-

based waste conglomerate, is trying to kill the CleanLane Project. They have an 

estimated $8.9b in revenue and operate in 40 states. 

They are fighting this project and have been diverting thousands of tons of waste out 

of Lane County to their own landfill in Medford--167 miles south. They acquired 

Rogue Disposal and Recycling in Jackson County which is now receiving Sanipac's 

waste.  And they are unnecessarily carrying our waste and dumping it in Jackson 

County, and thus more traffic and wear on I-5. 

This action undercuts tipping fee revenues for Short Mountain which the county 

needs to build the CleanLane Project. 

Thank you, Doug 

 


